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Revision To UPRR Chicago, IL to Oakland, CA 
Premium Intermodal Train Service 

 
 
To our valued Stacktrain customers: 
 
Union Pacific Railroad has revised operation of its Premium Intermodal 
train, known as the "Chosen One", between Northern California and 
Chicago. 
 
Effective immediately, Pacer Stacktrain ID's (OACX and CHOX) 
respectively have been abolished and will no longer operate to or from 
Oakland, California. 
 
Trains will now be identified as (LTCX and CSLX) and will operate 
between Lathrop and Chicago only. 
 
This revision was the result of insufficient Premium volume to operate the 
trains to and from Oakland. 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement.  If you have 
any questions regarding this matter, contact you local Customer Support or 
Sales Representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
Thank you for choosing Pacer Stacktrain. 



 


